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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Thanks to Fr. Rich for his continued support of 
the Knights of Columbus and for all he does for the 
parishioners of Sacred Heart. 
     We will be conducting a Food Drive for the 
Holidays – remember those less fortunate by 
bringing non-perishable food items to the regular 
meetings on both Nov. 22 and Dec. 13. 
     Work continues on painting the house, thanks to 
Dave Ranalli, Pat Buck, Carl Antes, Jim Gartner, 
and all who have contributed. 
     Did you know that President John F. Kennedy 
was a Knight?  More on this at the November 
meeting.   
      

 

ADOPTED SEMINARIANS 

   The council’s adopted Sacred Heart seminarians 
for the 2010-2011 fraternal year are 

   Thomas Vehige and Oswaldo Sandoval 
   Mundelein Seminary 
   1000 E. Maple Ave. 
   Mundelein, IL  60060 
 

Adam Wilczak, the seminarian who was here last 
summer, is also at the above address. 
 

     Thanks to all who worked at or supported the 
recent breakfast to benefit our adopted 
seminarians.  The breakfast raised nearly $500 to 
be used toward the council’s financial commitment 
to support these young men.  
 
 
STATE BOWLING INFORMATION 

     The 2011 State Knights of Columbus bowling 
tournament will be in Topeka at West Ridge Lanes.  
The dates are Feb. 19-20, Feb. 26-27, and March 5-6. 
You only need to bowl one weekend and you don't 
need to be a league bowler to join in the fun. 
     Contact Grand Knight Fred Gaede, Vince 
Hammerl, Johnny Clark, Mike Dvorak or Mark Braddy 
for more information.  The entry deadline is Jan. 7. 

 
•          •          • 

Thank you to our sponsors. 
 

Please support them and thank them for 

making this publication possible. 

 

 
 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 

• Nov. 21 Biscuit & Gravy Breakfast 
 

• Nov. 22 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 

 First Degree at 7 p.m., followed by meeting. 

 Food Drive – Bring non-perishable food 
 

• Dec. 5 Biscuits & Gravy Breakfast (in conjunction   

 with Altar Society Craft and Bake Sale) 
 

• Dec. 13 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 

 meeting at 7 p.m. to sack candy for school kids 

 Food Drive – Bring non-perishable food 
 

• December    Baby Shower for Jesus 
 

• No officers’ meeting in December 

• Feb. 20 2nd and 3rd Degree in Olpe 

 

 
 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   October – Lee/Judy Beran 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   October – Marvin Gast 
 

•          •          • 

 

BABY SHOWER FOR JESUS 

     There will be a baby shower for Jesus during the 
month of December.  All items that a new baby or 
the family would need are appreciated.  Sorry, 
furniture can not be accepted at this time.  A crib 
will be set up in the back of the church to collect the 
donated items.  Please be generous. 

 

 
KNIGHTS NOTES 

• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  Contact 
Ron Dinkel (dinkel@cableone.net) or Vince 
Hammerl (nuhusker@sbcglobal.net).  It can also be 
viewed on the council’s web site. 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 

• Don’t forget to support the two upcoming biscuit 
and gravy breakfasts.  The event on Nov. 21 
supports various council projects, including 
Christmas goody bags, ornaments, rosaries for 
Sacred Heart youth and the senior recognition 
breakfast. 

 
 
 


